
Holy Family Parish  

 
 

 
FIRST SATURDAY, October 1, 2011 
     8:00 am + Steve Winzalevitch, Req. Loving Family 
     5:30 pm + Michael Coppola, Req. Gloriann Markey 

SUNDAY, October 2, 2011 
     7:30 am + Mary Hrabosky, Req. Family 

     9:00 am + Deceased & Living Members  
                          of the Altar & Rosary Society 

   10:30 am + For the Unborn 

   12:00 pm + Dec. Members of the DeGennaro Family, 
                           Req. Family 

     5:30 pm + People of the Parish 

MONDAY, October 3, 2011 
     8:00 am + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, October 4, 2011  
     8:00 am + Katherine Ann Schmittler, Req. Father 

WEDNESDAY, October 5, 2011 
     8:00 am + Helen Pado, Req. Don & Kathleen Sullivan   

THURSDAY, October 6, 2011 
     8:00 am + Rosario Gambino,  
                         Req. Maria Gambino & Family 

FIRST FRIDAY, October 7, 2011 

     8:00 am + Helen Pado, Req. Margaret & Michael O’Neill 

SATURDAY, October 8, 2011 
     8:00 am + Deceased Members of the Brett Family 
     5:30 pm + Zachary Buttler, Req. Schroeder Family 

SUNDAY, October 9, 2011 
     7:30 am + Katherine Ann Schmittler, Req. Ellen Sperry 

     9:00 am + Betty Stansfield, Req. Valania Family 

   10:30 am + Donald Schroetter, Req. Schroetter Family 

   12:00 pm + Deceased Members of Chasey Family,  
                          Req. Joan Chasey 

     5:30 pm + People of the Parish 

 

 
Harry Bateman, Maureen, Pinho, Ralph & Leah 
Grasso, Barbara Grasso, Karl Spangler, Patricia 
Sitty, Grace Wojcik, Florence Betcher, Robert 
Crane.  
RECENTLY ILL:  Vincent Caldaro, Elizabeth 

Behan, Jeff Lupton, Maria Rodrigues, Ann (Nancy) Corbett, Amy 
Coleman, Jane Keenan, Albiejoe Ostervich, Thomas Woods, 
Patricia Cohen, Alysha Gallivan,  Eileen Meehan,  & Joyce Freddo.  

ADORATION - CHAPEL 
EVERY WEDNESDAY  8:30 A.M. - 3:00 P.M. 

 
 
Altar Flower Intentions 

This Week 

 
Living & Deceased Members of  
the Altar &Rosary Society 

 

                                             Union Beach, NJ  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Tues. and Wed. (Grades 1-5) 4:30 to 5:45 PM.   Wed. (Grades 6-8) 
7:00 to 8:15 PM.  Classes from September to May.  Contact 
Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. Office hours during 
classes:  930 -2:30 pm Mon. & Thurs., 12:30 -5:30 pm Tues. & Wed. 
Website: www.holyfamily.us. E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net. 
Fax: 732-335-9605. 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month Sept. - 
June at   7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  All women of the parish 
are welcome to attend.  Communion Sunday is the first 
Sunday of the month at 9:00 AM.  Questions contact President 
Marianne Bennett at 732-335-9301. 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month at 8 PM in 
Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited to attend.  
Communion Sunday is the Sunday following the Holy Name 
meeting.  Questions contact President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school teens are invited to join the youth ministry.    
Meetings are held Sunday evenings from Sept. thru June from 6:30 to 
8:30 p.m. in Memorial Hall.  Activities include:  Mass, service to the 
poor, youth conference, fundraising, and much more!  Contact Adele 
Wright for more information at 732-721-5558. 

READERS 
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in the reader ministry. Please contact Pastoral Associate 
Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-264-1484. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
OF HOLY COMMUNION 

Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in becoming extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion.  
Please contact Pastoral Associate Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-
264-1484 ext. 22 or at 732-739-3065 (convent).  There is a two-year 
commissioning commitment. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an altar server.  
Please contact the parish office at  732-264-1484. 

USHER MINISTRY 
For more information on the usher ministry, please contact Craig 
Tonks at 732-290-1329. 

GOLDEN AGE GROUP 
Meeting every Monday in Memorial Hall 10 A.M. to 2 PM.  
Questions please contact Richard Bryson at 732-264-0008. 

 
Please pray for the Deceased 

Robert J. Mauch 

 
Our Weekly OfferingOur Weekly OfferingOur Weekly OfferingOur Weekly Offering    

Last Week – September 25 
1st Collection – Weekly $8514 

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities $2050 
This Week – October 2 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection -  Diocesan Assessment 
Next Week – October 9 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities 

 



October 2, 2011 

    YOUTH MINISTRY NEWSYOUTH MINISTRY NEWSYOUTH MINISTRY NEWSYOUTH MINISTRY NEWS    

Mr. Jim Neubauer & Mrs. Adele Wright  

Our High School Youth Ministry Leaders 

Honored for 10 Years of Service! 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Members of our high school youth ministry (pictured below) 
at their Kick-Off meeting September 18th honored and 
celebrated our parish high school youth leaders Jim 

Neubauer & Adele 
Wright for their 10 
years of service to 
our High School 
Youth Ministry.   
Their love for our 
Parish and our 
Lord and his 
Mother Mary is 
apparent in all 
they do, especially, 

for our teens who are such a vibrant part of our parish!  
Thank you Mr.  Neubauer & Mrs. Wright for we have been 
blessed through you!  

ALL HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH - GRADES 9 - 12 

MEETINGS EVERY SUNDAY 6:30 P.M. 
Any student in grade 9th through 12 is invited to join our High 
School Youth Ministry.  Meetings are every Sunday in Memorial 
Hall from 6:30 p.m to 8:30 p.m. Hope to see you there!  
Questions call Adele Wright 732-721-5558. 

October Singles Dance 

October Dance at Holy Family Church in Memorial Hall on 
October 8 from 7p.m. to 10:30p.m.  Cost is $10 and includes light 
refreshments and DJ.  Singles & couples welcomed.  Questions 
contact Gale 732-345-0201 or Joan 732-241-7159. 
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Dear Parishioners, 

     Some ask if the Mass is about to 
change. The answer is ... "no" and 
"yes." "No," the Mass is not 
changing from November 27 onwards. 
There is nothing that has changed in 
the familiar pattern of our official 
liturgical prayer. The structure and 

meaning of the entrance rites, the liturgy of the 
Word, the liturgy of the Eucharist, and the 
concluding rites will still remain familiar. "Yes," 
there will be some retranslated words from 
modern American English into Latinized worldwide 
English in our responses at Mass that will cause us 
for a time to adjust some of our responses and the 
words of the Gloria and the Creed. Growth involves 
change. Our Church is not stagnant, but continues 
to grow in its relationship with Christ. As the Church 
matures in time, there will always be a need to 
examine the words and the vocabulary we use in 
worship. As my (so far) all-time favorite sci-fi novel 
states and the screenplay for its 1984 big-screen film 
version repeats, "Without change, something sleeps 
inside us, and seldom awakens." 
                                   Fr. Mark   

Week of October 8 & 9 
Serving at the Altar 

5:30 PM 7:30 AM 9:00 AM 
Deryn Albrecht 
Brian Healey 

Theresa Costello 
Sara Leary 

Adam Bryant 
Lorenzo Valente 

10:30 AM 12:00 PM 5:30 PM 
Victoria Defabritis 

Kyle Mulvey 
Andrea Connors 

Sean Knoll 
Faith Reash 
Eddie Reash 

Readers and  
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

5:30 PM F. Verbovsky J. Bavaro, M. DiGiorgio,  
S. Donnelly, T. Healey 

7:30 AM L. White P. Cassidy, E. Cassidy,  
A. Gallo, M. Kelly 

9:00 AM Religious 
Education 

O. Byrne, F. Byrne, 
P. Donohue, M. Gross 

10:30 AM G. Cooper M. Bennett, M. Celestino,  
B. Cooper, S. Cooper 

12:00 PM J. Cantwell  P. Dannevig, A. Genovese,  
D. Javins, G. Markey 

5:30 PM E. Kiley F. Maysonet, J. Neubauer,  
J. Reash 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

THANK YOU! 
The Holy Family St. Vincent de Paul Society wishes to 
express its sincere appreciation and gratitude to all who 
participated and donated to our second annual Friends 
of the Poor Walk. Your dedication and effort will help us 
aid the poor and needy in the area.  Thanks for taking a 
"Step in the Right Direction!" 

CLEARANCE SALE – THRIFT SHOP 
½ Price Sale on all SUMMER CLOTHING AND SHOES!  ½ 
price sale on HOUSEHOLD ITEMS including CURTAINS & 
DRAPES!  Hours are Tuesday thru Saturday from 10 a.m. to  
2 p.m. 



  Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Holly Jolly Parish Fundraiser 

Holy Family School Cafeteria 

Friday,  December 2, 2011 

Doors open at 7 p.m. 

Tickets Now Available! 
     Tickets for the 50/50 cash prize 
raffle are available for $100 each.  
The winner receives 50% of receipts.  
If all 300 tickets are sold, the winner 
will receive $15,000! 
     You may purchase tickets 
following Mass, picking up an order 
form at any church entrance, or by 
calling Marianne Bennett 732-335-
9301 or Michele Leite 732-264-5794. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

BAKE SALE OCTOBER 8TH & 9TH  
Our RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
PARENT ORGANIZATION (REPO) will 
be holding a BAKE SALE after all the 
Masses next weekend, Oct. 8th & 9th.  
Please help support our parish 
program bringing the word of God to 
our children. 

TEACHERS NEEDED 
If you share the conviction of bringing the faith to our children, 
please call the Religious Education office at 732-264-7043. 
Teachers are needed for the following grades:  
 

WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON SESSION   4:30- 5:45 P.M. 
Second Grade- Adult assistant needed. 

 
TUESDAY or WEDNESDAY Sessions  4:30 – 5: 45 P.M. 

WEDNESDAY EVENING Session  7:00- 8:15 P.M. 
Adults needed during all sessions to be called as substitutes to 
teach or assist grades 1-8 occasionally from Sept.-May if current 
volunteers are absent. 

HOLY FAMILY WELCOMES ITS NEWEST 
MEMBERS TO GOD’S FAMILY 

         Baptisms for Sept. 2011 
       Claire Elizabeth Naughton 

       Maximillion Alexander Zazzarino 

       Samantha Marie Prestia 
 
 

      HOLY FAMILY CHURCH 

MASS BOOK OPENING FOR 2012 

The Mass Book will be opened on Tuesday, Oct. 4, at 10:00 
a.m. in Memorial Hall (not the office).  Please use the side 

door entrances from the parking lots.  Mass 
Stipend $10.  Please note that as of January 1, 
2012, Masses will be Monday thru Saturday 
8:00 A.M., Saturday evening 5:00 P.M., and 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 11:00 A.M., and 5:00 P.M.  Initial Mass 
request will be limited to 2 weekend Mass requests (Sat. 5:00 
p.m. or Sun.) and 3 daily Mass requests.    
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RESPECT LIFE 

Loving Life LogoContest  
Win A New Apple Laptop! 

Participation Requirements: 
• Be a high school student living in or attending school in 
   Monmouth, Ocean, Mercer, or Burlington Counties 
• Create an original logo using the words “Loving Life 
   2012” 
• Look for detailed contest rules at www.respectlifetoday.com 
• Submit the design to respectlife@dioceseoftrenton.org or 

mail to The Office of Pastoral Care, Respect Life 
Ministries, 701 Lawrenceville Rd, Trenton, NJ 08648 by 
Oct. 15, 2011.   

Brochures are available at all church entrances. 

COME PRAY THE HOLY ROSARY 
Sponsored by our St. Vincent de Paul 

Join us as we gather at the Holy Family Shrine to pray the 
Holy Rosary every Monday evening in October beginning 
at 7 p.m. for the unborn and peace in the world.  

ANNUAL ROSARY RALLY THIS WEEK 
Saint Catherine’s Church 

Mark your calendar for the three nights of October 3rd, 4th, & 
5th, at 7 p.m.   Mass and Rosary procession each evening at St. 
Catherine’s Church, 110 Bray Ave., Middletown.  We honor 
Our Lady with these three nights of prayer and thanksgiving 
for the many graces we receive through the Holy Rosary. 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE 
40 Days For Life is a national program of prayer and fasting for an 
end to abortion.  The program requires a personal commitment of 1 
hour a week during the 40 day session at an abortion clinic.  The vigil 
lasts from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 7 days a week during the 40 day period.  
Some participants stand in silent prayerful witness, while others say 
the most powerful prayer of the Rosary.  The Vigil is always 
prayerful, and will be an opportunity for us to witness to our Catholic 
Faith and our determination by God’s grace to end the practice of 
abortion in our land.  To participate in the program which runs from 
Sept 26 – Nov. 6, please contact Mary Ellen at 732-291-4835, or visit 
www.40daysforlife.com/shrewsbury.  
 

     A PRAYER FOR LIFE 


